Dr. Robert Zelis
University of California, Davis
School of Medicine
428 Cabrillo
Davis, California 95616

Dear Bob:

It was great to have your visit and to get to know you better. We very much hope its results are fruitful for us all.

In our building of a new program here we are offering a staff position for a youngish person with a cardiovascular background who finds preventive concepts compatible with interests in clinical medicine and applied physiology.

We think the possibilities are attractive. They would, of course, be irresistible if you were across the street. Would you spread the word?

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Pfofessor and Director

HB/rs

P. S. I forgot to ask you about the backlash from your ACC luncheons!
Howard Burchell was proud of your solid arguments for prevention at your cocktail party here!